
UPDATE !!! 
 

De Colores!! 

 

The new web site is up and running and I can use all of your help to make it better.  So, please DO NOT 

JUST SIT THERE.  TRY AND GIVE ME A HELPING HAND.  THIS IS YOUR WEB SITE ALSO. 

This web site has been in excellent hands prior to my taking over the reins and I am always open for 

suggestions to make this a better place.    Once you have seen the new site, please let me know how to 

make it better.  The new address will be:  http://www.cursilloec.com and my email address is:  

worr2@nc.rr.com.  Thanks for letting me rattle on. 

 

Bill Orr, Web Site 

 

September 4, 2009 
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